
From: Danny Varat
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 11/14/2017 3:46:29 PM
Subject: RE: Save The Date - New Year's Reception (UNCLASSIFIED)

Please regret

-----Original Message-----
From: Catherine McNicoll 
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 2:45 PM
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: FW: Save The Date - New Year's Reception (UNCLASSIFIED)

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

-----Original Message-----
From: Carter, Joey D SGT USARMY USARCENT (US) [mailto:joey.d.carter2.mil@mail.mil] 
Sent: Thursday, November 09, 2017 11:33 AM
To: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Save The Date - New Year's Reception (UNCLASSIFIED)

CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED

To The Honorable Kevin L. Bryant,

Lieutenant General and Mrs. Michael X. Garrett and Command Sergeant Major and Mrs. Eric C. Dostie, Commanding General and 
Command Sergeant Major, United States Army Central, requests the pleasure of you and your guest for the Commanding General's 
New Year's Reception taking place on 30 December 2017 in the Hall of Flags, Patton Hall, Shaw Air Force Base, South Carolina from 
4:30 P.M. until 7:00 P.M.

You have been sent an eInvitation for the following event

Save The Date - New Year's Reception

To view your invitation please click the link below.
If you are unable to click on the link please copy and paste the address into your web browser.

https://einvitations.afit.edu/inv/anim.cfm?i=371152&k=016643087E55
CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED
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